
This week in Year 6 we have been; 

 Editing our report on black holes 

 Calculating cost and profit for the mini–fair attractions 

 Begin to rehearse our KS2 performance 

 Creating a piece of ‘Alice in Wonderland’ inspired artwork 

 

Writing Moderation 

As part of the assessment process at the end of KS2 the quality of the children’s writing is assessed. To 

ensure there is consistency across all Year 6 pupils this process is moderated by teachers from other 

schools. The moderation for Year 6 took place on Wednesday this week. Unfortunately we cannot give you 

any specific results at the moment (this will officially be communicated with you in their end of year 

report) but we would like to share with you the comments made by other teachers at the moderation. They 

commented how lovely the writing was, how it was very obvious that they like writing and the superb 

progress made in the quality of the writing. We are very proud of receiving such lovely feedback and have 

shared these comments with the children.  

 

Bike Week 

The whole school will be taking part in Bike week next week. The children have the opportunity to bring 

their bike (or scooter) to school and ride it during one of their PE lessons. For Year 6 this session will take 

place on Wednesday 14th June. Please make sure that cycling helmets are also provided as the children 

will not be able to take part if they do not have a helmet. 

 

Year 6 Friday Fair 

Next week will see the final preparations for the mini-fair on Friday 16th June. The games on offer have 

been confirmed as: 

Hook-a-duck; ‘Play your cards right’; tin can alley (empty cans needed!); bean bag in a bucket; lucky dip 

 

We will also have stalls offering finger knitting and refreshments (squash, cakes and ice lollies) 

 

As the previous cake sale was such a success we thought we would add this stall to our refreshments – the 

cakes made for the last sale were really lovely so if you fancy donning those aprons again and making some 

cakes for us to sell at the fair we would really appreciate it.  

If you also have any small items suitable for the Lucky dip stall you are able to donate we would be very 

grateful. The children have discussed small note pads, pencils and rubbers and bottle of bubbles as being 

suitable prizes.  

All donations would be gratefully received, please send them in to Year 6 at any time before next Friday. 

 

INSET Day 

Just a reminder that the school will be closed to pupils on FRIDAY 30TH JUNE for staff training. 

 

KS2 Performance 

Rehearsals have begun in earnest for the production. The dates of the evening performances are Tuesday 

11th and Wednesday 12th July. A letter giving details of how to obtain tickets for the performance will 

be sent out soon – please watch this space.  

 

 

 

 



Celebration Certificates 

The following certificates were awarded in this week’s celebration assembly: 

 

Personal Excellence Certificates  

Awarded to: Harry Russell, Tamzin Hope, Harry Middleton, Euan Lockwood-Farrant, Luis Townsend, 

Cameron Pawsey-Yeates, Teddy Sutton, Holly Harris, Serena Brown, Yasmin Newman, Jimmy Russell 
     For being helpful editing partners 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Year 6 Teaching Team 


